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L
ake Avenue Dental in Tuckahoe, a family 
dental practice led by Rosanna Leo, 
DDS, FAGD, and Marianne O’Shea, 
DMD, is known for its efficient, high-

quality, comprehensive dental care. But, it’s 
more than skilled dentistry that attracts patients 
to the practice. Its relaxed, friendly setting 
makes patients of all ages feel comfortable, 
secure, and confident about their care. Patients 
enjoy a genuine connection to the dentists 
and staff who take time to get to know them 
personally as extended family members. 
       Beyond the practice’s fun-loving 
atmosphere that puts patients at ease, 
Lake Avenue Dental is newly renovated and 
conveniently located across from Metro-
North’s Tuckahoe station. In addition to general 
dentistry, Dr. Leo and Dr. O’Shea are also 
recognized experts in cosmetic dentistry, 
including whitening, cosmetic bonding, 
porcelain veneers, crowns, bridges, and 
ClearCorrect invisible braces. Patients turn 
to them for cosmetic procedures that deliver 
remarkably natural results. Additionally, they 
work in conjunction with the best surgeons to 
perform full mouth implant reconstruction, such 
as the All-on-4 technique in which teeth are 
extracted and implants are placed on the same 
day, allowing patients to leave with a full arch of 
teeth. 
     Dr. Leo received her BS in Biology from 
Fordham University before earning her DDS 
from Stony Brook University School of Dental 
Medicine and a residency at Stony Brook 
University Hospital. A Fellow in the Academy 
of General Dentistry, Dr. Leo is a member of 
the New York State Dental Association, the 
American Academy of Cosmetic Dentistry, 
and the Empire State Academy of Cosmetic 
Dentistry.
     After graduating summa cum laude from 
Northeastern University, Dr. O’Shea pursued 
dental training at the University of Medicine 
and Dentistry of New Jersey and completed 
a General Practice Residency at Westchester 
Medical Center. In addition to her membership 
in the Academy of General Dentistry and the 
New York State Dental Association, Dr. O’Shea 
is an active board member of the KinderSmile 
Foundation.
     Lake Avenue Dental invites you to join their 
family and experience its comfort and expertise.
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